
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-04-12 2:23:50 PM
Subject: Mayor and Council Consular Corps Luncheon - Postponement Notification

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am reaching out to inform you that, due to unforeseen circumstances, the Consular Corps luncheon initially planned 
for May 10th at the Pan Pacific Hotel must be postponed until the fall.

Understanding that this luncheon is a valuable opportunity for dialogue and collaboration with our international 
partners, staff are committed to rescheduling this event and will share the new date once it is confirmed.

If you have any follow up questions, please reach out to Natti Schmid, Acting Chief, External Relations and Protocol 
(natti.schmid@vancouver.ca)

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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